
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

August 2022 

St. Michael’s Preschool Newsletter 

Happy August Families! 
 
I can’t believe it is August already!  It seems like 
we blinked and it’s almost the end of summer.  
Have no fear, we still have some fun planned for 
the rest of the month.  
 
As much as I like the fun of summer, there is 
nothing like a new school year!  Our welcome 
packets will go out just before the new school 
year begins on Aug 22.  Please make sure you 
look through the packet, it will include the yearly 
calendar of activities as well as other good 
information.   
 
Ms. Jen who taught Kindergarten the last two 
years, is leaving us on Aug 5th.  She plans to 
return to school.  Thank you  Jen for all you have 
done, we will miss you!  She has said she can 
substitute for us, so it’s see you later, not 
goodbye. 
 
We have lots of classroom changes and even 
name changes coming up.  More on that in the 
welcome packet, but you may see some furniture 
moving and new classroom names.  Don’t worry, 
fall is just a great time to make those changes.   
 
We hope to add a few more “social” events in the 
upcoming year.  It will depend of course on any 
current regulations, but we are really hoping to 
have a Christmas Program this year!  We can 
dream anyway, right?? 
 
If your child has received their Covid 
vaccinations, please provide us with a copy of 
their records.  (or bring it in and we will photocopy 
it).  Though it is not mandatory yet with 
Community Care Licensing, I do believe that may 
change in the future.  Might as well get organized 
now! 
 
Thanks all for a fun summer!  On to fall and 
pumpkin spice everything!  Who’s ready?? 
 
Love,  
Ms. Colleen 
 
 

 

Lic # 070203871 

Upcoming Events 
 

Chapel 
 

Every Tuesday 
9:30am- Pre-K Frog & Tiger classes 

10:00- Butterfly, Turtle, Owl and Ladybug 
classes. 

 

 
 

Closed on August 19th for Teacher 
Workday 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Colleen’s Corner 

 

Looking Forward to Next 

Month 

 
Sept 5th 

Closed for Labor Day 

TBA 
Back To School Night 

 



 
 
 
 
 

          
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Classroom News    

Hello Kindergarten Families,  
 

Summer is slowly coming to an end and our entire Kindergarten classroom (me included) is 
getting ready to move on to new adventures outside of St Michael's. We can do this! We are 
ready! 
 

Thank you for letting our school be the beginning of their educational journey. Each and every 
one of your kiddos has impacted our daily lives with their beautiful smiles, curiosity to explore, 
loving and kind St. Michael's hearts and their glorious and infectious laughter! It truly has been my 
honor and pleasure to be their teacher. 
 

Let's rock these last few weeks with our sports, space and end of summer themed weeks!   
 

Forever yours in Inclusive Teaching,  
Ms. Jen 
 

Kinder Class 
News  

Hello Frog Families, 

 

Well, here we are heading into the final days of 

our summer program.  We have enjoyed so 

many great activities like, the Bubble show, a 

visit from the Disney princesses and Spiderman, 

bounce houses and water slide.  We have had a 

blast!   

As the summer comes to an end the rest of my 

Frogs will be leaving, wishing all of you the best 

as they enter into Kindergarten.  The last couple 

of weeks our summer themes will be Kickin It, 

Out of this World and End of Summer Fun!   

Please mark your calendar as we are closed for 

Teacher Workday on August 19th.  School will 

start for the new school year on Aug 22.  Expect 

your welcome packet the week prior.   

 

Love, 

 

Ms. Diana 

 
 

 

 

Love, 

Ms. Diana 

  

Pre-K Tiger News Pre-K Frog News 

 
Hello Tiger Families, 
 
Happy August, time is flying by. This month 
there are some great activities planned, 
themes include Kickin’ It, Out of this world, 
and End of Summer. Some of the activities 
are Pool noodle tennis, Water ball rally, Blast 
off Monday, Moon rocks, Ice cream in a bag, 
and Water balloon fight. We are going to have 
so much fun! As our summer comes to an end, 
we will have to say goodbye to some of our 
friends who are heading off to kindergarten 
and first grade, we will miss you! 
As a reminder we are closed on August 19 for 
staff in serve and the first day of school is 
August 22. I am looking forward to a brand 
new school year and new friends joining our 
Tiger class.  
 
Love always, 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Ms. Misti 
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Hello Owl Families, 

What a month July was. We were able to do so 

many fun activities. The month start off with 

the fourth of July celebration, the Owls made so 

many 4th of July art to take home. For Fairy 

Tales Week, the whole school got a special 

surprise from a Disney Princess and Spiderman. 

The next day that was all the Owls could talk 

about and some even said that I was Spiderman. 

We ended July with a 100-cup tower challenge; 

the Owls did their best to see who can build the 

tallest tower with a 100-cups. It was awesome! 

As we enter August, we will have three weeks 

together as we finish the summer off with: 

Sports Week, Out Of This World Week and End 

Of Summer Week. I will also be moving the Owl 

Class back down the hall to its original 

classroom and will be getting my classroom 

ready for the new school year. I am excited to 

begin a new school year and get into the grove 

of school academics.  It’s time to say goodbye 

to summer and hello to the new school year! 

 Always 

Mr. Louis 

 

 

Owl Class News 

 

Ladybug Class 

Hello Ladybug Families, 
 
Welcome to August! Time is sure going by quick and 
it’s hard to believe that we are almost done with our 
summer fun and going to be getting for our new school 
year.  In July we had many fun days such as meeting 
some princess’s and spider man! We went on our 
camping week of fun and got to eat some yummy 
s’mores. We had a carnival with games, tattoos, and 
snow cones. And ended the month becoming little 
engineers and making lava lamps, making slime, and gum 
drop buildings. As we enter the new month, we will be 
looking at the weekly themes of kickin’ it, out of this 
world, and end of the summer fun.  
It’s been so much fun being part of your child’s 
summer and I’m glad I was able to enjoy them before 
they move into higher classes. As a reminder we will 
be closed August 19th for our staff in-service and our 
first day of the new school year will be August 22nd. 
I am looking forward to start a new school year and 
have new friends join me I. The class! 
 
Love, 
Ms. Miriam  

Chapel Topics 
Aug 2  Our King is not like other Kings 
Aug 9  Loving God and Our Neighbor 

Aug 16  The Generosity of a Poor 
Widow 

Aug 23  The Lilies of the Field 
Aug 30  Creation Story 

  



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Butterfly Bulletin 

 

Hello Butterfly families, 

 

Woah! Summer is going by so fast! We had so 

much fun in July. From treasure hunts, 

making wands and potions, dressing up in all 

kinds of costumes and meeting Belle and 

Ariel to working on only the coolest science 

projects, we had a blast! Our camping 

activities were so fun; especially when we got 

to eat those tasty s’mores snacks. The 

carnival actives we got to do were so much 

fun. I think we enjoyed eating snow cones the 

best! 

 

In the coming month of August we’ll be 

getting ready to say our goodbyes to the 

older Butterflies who will be moving into 

bigger classrooms as we welcome new little 

ones in for the coming school year. But 

before we say our goodbyes, we’ll make sure 

to have a fantastic end to summer together 

with sports games, out of this world activities 

and a simple picnic out on the grass.  

 

I’m looking forward to the beginning of the 

new school year. I think we will have a great 

time together.  

 

Lots of love~ Ms. Jennifer  
 

 

Hello Turtle Families! 
 

Summer is winding down, and we will 

welcome a new school year at the end 

of the month. July was all about using 

our imagination and creativity. We 

played fairy tale dress up, explored the 

campsite at Camp St. Michael’s, 

enjoyed snow cones at our carnival, and 

polished our engineering skills. August 

will bring us Kickin’ It week, Out of this 

World, and a cupcake celebration to 

close out our summer fun. 
 

I’m very excited for our first day of 

school on August 22. We will miss our 

friends who are moving on to Pre-K, 

but can’t wait to welcome new friends 

to the classroom. I hope you have a 

relaxing end to your summer and look 

forward to the start of a new school 

year.  

 

Love,  

Ms. Rachelle 
 

 

Turtle Class News  

 



 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

 1 
Turkey and 

Cheese Sandwich 
Veg Sticks 

Watermelon 

2 
Spanish Rice 

Peas 
Pears 

Milk 

3 
Meatball Sliders 

Corn  
P9neapple 

Milk 

4 
Chicken Nuggets 

Garden Salad 
Applesauce 

Milk 

5 
Chili  

Corn Chips 
Mixed Fruit 

Milk 

 

 8 
Beef Tostada 

With All the 
Fixings 
Pears 

Milk 

9 
Chicken Teriyaki 

and Rice 
Corn 

Peaches 
Milk 

10 
English Muffin 

Pizza 
Garden Salad 

Mixed Fruit 
Milk 

11 
Bean and Cheese 

Burrito 
Green Beans 
Applesauce 

Milk 

12 
 Sloppy Joes 

Corn 
Pineapple 

Milk 

 

 15 
Beenie Weenies 

Bread 
Pears 

Milk 

 

16 
Taco Salad 

French Bread 
Applesauce 

Milk 
 

17 
Spanish Rice with 
Meat and Cheese 

Corn 
Peaches 

Milk 

18 
Chili Mac 
Pineapple 

Milk 

12 
 Mac and Cheese 

Peas 
Oranges 

Milk 
 

 

 22 
English Muffin 

Pizza 
Salad 

Peaches 
Milk 

23 
Meatballs and 

Rice 
Peas 

Pears 
Milk 

24 
Chicken Nuggets 

Garden Salad 
Applesauce 

Milk 

25 
Sloppy Joes 

Corn 
Pineapple 

Milk 
 

26 
Turkey and 
Cheese Sand 

Veg Sticks 
Mixed Field 

Milk 

 

 29 
Chili 

French Bread 
Pineapple 

Milk 

30 
Taco Salad 
Cornbread 
Mixed Fruit 

Milk 
 
 

31 
Bean and Cheese 

Burrito 
Corn 

Peaches 
Milk 

   

 August Lunch Menu 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 
 1 

Bagels with Cream 
Cheese Ham 

 
Wheat Thins and 

Veg Sticks 
 

2 
Waffles and 
Applesauce 

 
Salami and 

Cheese with Ritz 
Crackers 

3 
Biscuits and Jelly 

with Apples 
 

Trail Mix and 
Pears 

4 
Blueberry 

Muffins and 
Oranges 

 
Cheese Itz 

Oranges 

5 
Pancakes and 

Pears 
 

Trail Mix and 
Cheese 

 

 8 
Nutra Grain bars 

and Pears 
 

Pirate Booty and 
Mandarins  

9 
Cinnamon Raisin 

Toast and  
Apples 

 
Chex Mix and  

Pears 

10 
French Toast 

Sticks and Pears 
 

Blueberry Bread 
and Oranges 

11 
Life Cereal  

and Milk 
 

Nillas and 
Bananas 

12 
Granola Bars 

and Apples 
 

String Cheese 
and Pretzels 

 

 15 
Cinnamon Raisin 

Toast and  
Apples 

 
Cheese 

 Quesadillas 

16 
Belvitas and 

Oranges 
 

Graham 
Crackers and 

Bananas 

17 
Cheesy English 

Muffins and 
Pears 

 
Cinnamon Pita 
Chips and Fruit 

Salsa 

18 
Bagels with 

Cream Cheese 
and Ham 

 
Rainbow Muffins 
and Mandarins 

 

19 
Biscuits and Jelly 

with Melon 
 

Trail Mix and 
Cheese Slices 

 

 22 
French Toast 

Sticks and Pears 
 

Blueberry Bread 
and Oranges 

23 
Granola Bars 

Apples 
 

Gold Fish 
Mandarins 

24 
Chex Cereal and 

Milk 
 

Blueberry Bread 
and Oranges 

25 
Waffles and 
Applesauce 

 
Refried Beans 

and Cheese and 
Chips 

26 
Yogurt and 

Strawberries 
 

Goldfish and 
Apples 

 

 29 
Cheesy English 

Muffins and Apples 
 

Trail Mix and 
Bananas 

30 
Cinnamon Raisin 

Bread and 
Watermelon 

 
String Cheese 
and Pretzels 

31 
Oatmeal and Milk 

 
Ritz with Salame 

and Cheese 

   

August Snack Menu 

 


